
Parish of St Edward the Confessor 
24td Sunday in Ordinary Time 

10th - 11th September 2016 

THE NATURE OF GOD  
Fr. Marce Singson 

If you are new to 

the Parish or are 

visiting,   

Welcome!  

We are glad you 

have come to share Eucharist with us today. 

Please leave your details with the Parish 

Office so that Fr Marce and a member of our 

Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you 

with a formal welcome.     Thank you. 

CHURCH 

104 Chatswood Road,     
Daisy Hill, Qld, 4127 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Marce Singson 

Parish Office 
Secretary: Cheryl McCaffery  

Phone: 3299 2000 
Email: daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au   

Parish Website: 
www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org.au 

Office Hours 
9.00am – 2.00pm on Monday,   

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Pastoral Council, Chairperson 
Mrs. Denise Love 

Phone: 3209 1669 

 

Finance Council, Chairperson 
Mr Ravi Raveendrakumar - 

Phone :3208 9560  

St. Edwards Care and Concern 

Mrs. Laura Ferrall - Coordinator  

Mobile 0422 954 946 

 

Parish Safeguarding Children  
Representative 

John Wood Mobile: 0408 296 422 
(Assisted by) Cheryl McCaffery  

Mobile: 0432 171 924  

Parish SVDP  

President: Mrs. Maureen Thornton 

Phone:3290 1959 
SVDP HELPLINE: 5561 4702  

St. Edwards Primary,  
Acting School Principal 

Bronwyn Buckley  
Phone: 3208 0922 

St. Edwards Outside School  
Hours Care  

Mrs Jyotsna Chauhan 
Phone: 3208 9470 

Daisy Hill & Southside Family Day Care 

Phone: 3208 0463 

In our Gospel today from St. Luke, Jesus was accused of a serious offense. 

The Pharisees and Scribes were murmuring that Jesus “welcomes sinners 

and eats with them.” They observed that Jesus was associating with the 

wrong groups of people: tax collectors, sinners, women, poor fishermen. 

Any self-respecting rabbi would have nothing to do with such groups of 

people. 

 

The association of Jesus with sinners offers us an insight 

of the nature of God. God is forgiving, accepting,  

loving. We are not sinners in the hands of an angry God. 

Rather, we are sinners whom our loving Father wants to 

embrace and heal through his love. Ours is a God who 

celebrates and rejoices when we come to our senses and 

return to him. As portrayed in our Gospel today: God is 

like a shepherd who abandons the 99 sheep and goes in 

search of the stray until he finds it. God, is like a woman 

who loses a silver coin and cannot rest until she finds it. All of these images 

tell of the nature of our God: forgiving, accepting, loving. 

 

Our second reading today (Letter of Paul to Timothy) 

puts it in the following way: “You can depend on this 

as worthy of full acceptance: that Christ Jesus came 

into the world to save sinners.” Even our first reading 

today from Exodus contains a story of God’s  

unbounded mercy and love. His people were  

worshipping a golden calf. God threatens to destroy 

them all. But Moses appeals to God’s faithful love, 

and the Lord relents and spares them. 

 

The nature of God should also be our nature as his 

followers. As individuals and as a community of faith, we are challenged to 

be a people of forgiving, accepting and loving. This is our greatest  

challenge as Christians and this is our mission as well. We should be a 

Church that seeks the lost and hurt. 



BAPTISM 
We welcome into our 
Christian community: 

 

 

Austin Matthew Hall 

Zach Thomas Leyden 

Miranda Thanh Thuy Nguyen 

 

 

Baptism is 7 days a week. Please 

phone the parish office for 

information regarding Baptism. 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

Phil Jones 
(Phil’s funeral is here on Monday at 11am) 

 
and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:                   

Chisler Lloyd Panganiban 
William Darby 
Milton Hampe 

Concepaon Lopez 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Names of recently deceased or  
anniversaries for the deceased will be  
displayed for a period of 3 weeks only.  For 
privacy reasons these inserts will only be 
accepted from a family member. 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 
 

Jonas Tajon 
Henie Sagun 
Betty Smith 
Su Cooper 

Joseph Anthonisz 
Ada Rose Seeto 

 
If you would like our community to remember 
you or a family member in our prayers please 
complete the information in the register on the 
table at the back of the Church.  These will be 

displayed for 3 weeks only.   Thank you 

Basic questions answered according to the Catechism of the Catholic Church.  

 The Catholic Church is One 

Question:   Why is the Catholic Church one?  

The Catholic Church is one because all its members, according to the will of Christ, profess the same faith, have 

the same sacrifice and sacraments, and are united under one and the same visible head, the Pope. 

Because the bread is one, we though many, are one body, all of us who partake of the one bread. 

 (I Corinthians 10:17) 

Further reading: CCC 813-822 

Parish Up Date 
 

The Feast day of our patron St. Edward the 
Confessor will be on Sunday, October 9th. On this 
day, we will also acknowledge with joy, the 
presence of more than 30 ethnic communities in 
our parish.  So we will have a Multicultural Mass 
on that day. This year’s celebration will look 
different because we will see more children and 
young adults from different ethnic communities 
(wearing their national costumes) who will do the 
liturgy.  I have almost finished the liturgical 
preparations.  General rehearsal for those who will 

be involved will be on Friday, October 7th at 6:00pm in the Church. 
 

It will be a long celebration in the Church. Hence, we will commence at 
8:15am instead of the normal 8:30am Mass because of the solemn 
procession of national flags. To make the celebration more colourful, I 
highly suggest that we wear our national costumes.  To add the flavour of 
our fellowship, I highly recommend to bring and share your national food 
and delicacies because brunch will be the conclusion of the celebration of 
the day.      Fr Marce 
 
SAD NEWS: The most senior member of our parish community, Phil Jones 
(aged 95), passed away last Sunday, Sept 4. Phil and his wife Thelma had 
been faithful serving our community since the birth of our parish. 
Requiem Mass is set for Monday, Sept 12, at 11:00am in our Church.  
May he rest in peace! 
 
YURANA NURSING HOME 
Effective immediately there will no longer be Mass celebrated at the 
Yurana Nursing Home.  Arrangements will be made during the year for 
special blessings for the catholic residents. 
 
PARISH OFFICE  
The parish office will be closed between Monday 12th to Wednesday 14th 
September.  If you need to contact us urgently please call and leave a 
message and Fr Marce will attend to the matter, alternatively for any 
other matters you can send an email to daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au and 
it will be attended to when the office reopens.   
Sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

Available for purchase NOW… 

2017 Columban Art Calendar 
Recommended retail price is $9.00. 

Available from the Parish Office or SVDP Store. 

http://www.catholiccrossreference.com/catechism/#!/search/813-822
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjhzpKolvfOAhWGGJQKHU9kAnYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.culturalcatholic.com%2Fsaintedwardconfessor.htm&psig=AFQjCNFcpUTm86811KJGwSXYwquOhQGLGw&ust=14731286796024


MASS TIMES 11th September - 17th September 2016 

Sunday, 

11th Sept. 

  

8.30am Mass 

6.00pm Mass 

 

 24rd Sunday 

in Ordinary 

Time 

Monday, 

12th Sept. 

  
7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Tuesday, 

13th Sept. 

  

9.00am Mass 

Seniors 

7.00pm Mass 

Adoration 
 

St John 

Chrysostom 

Wednesday, 

14th Sept 

 

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

The Exaltation 

of the Holy 

Cross 

Thursday, 

15th Sept 
  

7.30am Mass 

 

 

Our Lady of 

Sorrows 

Friday, 

16th Sept. 
  

7.00am Rosary 

7.30am Mass 

 

Sts Cornelius & 

Cyprian 

Saturday 

17th Sept. 

 

7.30am Mass 

 

5.30pm 

Reconciliation 

6.00pm Mass 
 

 

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a cuppa and 

refreshments in the covered area at the side of the 

Church.      Every Sunday morning after the 8.30am 

Mass then the 4th weekend of the month on 

Saturday (team needed) and Sunday. 

11th September 2016 

After Sunday morning 8.30am Mass 

Al Silagan’s Team 
 

18th September 2016 

After Sunday morning 8.30am Mass 

Denise Love’s Team 
 

25th September 2016 

After Sunday morning 8.30am Mass 

Vange Munn’s Team 

After Sunday 6.00pm Mass  

Cheryl McCaffery’s Team 

Senior Group Update  

Mass : Tuesday 13th September 2016  

at  9.00 am At this Mass Fr also holds an  

Anointing of the Sick. A cuppa Morning tea will be served 

after Mass. Transport can be arranged if required 

Outing:    Friday 14th October- Lunch at the Glenn Hotel, 

corner Logan Road and Gaskell Street, Eight Mile Plains. 

Meet at the church at 11:30am. Numbers to me by Thursday 

the 13th October. Any enquiries or to book please contact  

Noelene 3208 5304 or 0409 261 639 

The term is rapidly coming to a close and it has been another great term.  There has been so much 
wonderful learning happening!  It is always great to share a few student 
learning examples: 

 Our Year Six students investigated many scripture passages this term that 
focus on ‘faith’. One activity required them to search for an image to match a 

chosen passage and shared a reflection. Below is a response from Lisa 
“In this picture from the story, ‘Jairus’ Daughter’, I can see Jesus lending a helping hand for the 

daughter and healing her with faith. The daughter also had enormous faith in Jesus which helped her to 

be healed by Jesus. For me this image portrays how we need to have hope in each other and even hope as 

small as mustard seed can be big compared to none hope. When we have faith in each other we can achieve great things with 

encouragement and support from friends and family. If every single person in the world had faith as small as a mustard seed, it 

would be enough to have a non-violent world with nothing but happy exciting days on earth to be experienced. I also think we 

should do more of giving and taking take as we only take things without acknowledgement. If we are kind and caring to others, we 

will be better followers of Jesus and perform Jesus’ actions just like 

he did when he was on earth teaching everyone how to love.”   

 The Year Two students have been leaning about God's 
creation and how to care for it. They made a wonderful 
class book. Here is a sneak peak at a few pages 

 Our Year Three students have spent time this term 
discovering more about the life of Mary Mackillop. There is 
so much we can learn from this special lady.  

 Our Prep White and some of our Year 6 leaders who took 
part in an animation project producing a short movie sharing the child protection message. This movie was shared 
with the whole Brisbane Catholic Education Community. If you would like to see it go to this website to have a look: 
https://goo.gl/fGDY4p        

We hope you all have a great week                                Bronwyn, Brendan and Danielle 

We very much hope that 

you will renew your 

support this year and 

take part in the merciful 

works of your local 

Church. 
 

May God who is the 

giver of all gifts bless 

you in every way. 
 

The collection is this 

week end. 

For further information 

visit: www.catholiccampaign.com.au 

Envelopes are available in the Church pews.  These 

can be completed with your gift then put into the 

collections. 

   Thank you. 

https://goo.gl/fGDY4p
https://catholicfoundation.org.au/catholic-campaign


       Church Ministers’ Rosters for next weekend 17th - 18th September 2016 

 Saturday 6.00pm Sunday 8.30am  Sunday 6.00pm 

Holy Mass Coordinators David & Judi Francis Oliva Gavin Clancy 

Parish Choirs  Spiritus St Cecilia Voice of Praise 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers 

Proclaimers  of the Word: 1 Charles Telles Kristelle Jaimes Violet Taulunga 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Ashton D’Mello Ethan Ganggangan Pesi Silao 

Communion Ministers  Lorie Angcay Sue Neve Pat Ferrer 

                                         Amorita Wessling Volunteer Violet Taulunga 

 Paul Wessling Edna Ganggangan Pesi Silao 

   Scott Perrett Lyn Alitin 

  Patrick Villar Johanna Roche 

  Vange Munn  

  Terry or Anthony  

Alter Servers Annabelle Wessling Volunteer Elijah Alitin 

 Jonathan Wessling Volunteer Drew Tabones 

If you are new to the Parish or are visiting,  Welcome!  
We are glad you have come to share Eucharist with us today. Please leave your details with the parish office (3299.2000) so that          

Fr. Marce and a member of our Parish Pastoral Council can reach out to you with a formal welcome.       Thank you 

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  

PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Child Protection is Everybody’s Business’.  Children and 

Educator’s came together at Play Sessions to promote child safety.  

Play based learning opportunities for the children focused on ‘our 

safe people’.  All of our Educators attend child safety professional 

development as a part of our duty of care to all children. 

If you would like more information about our 

service, including becoming an Educator or 

Childcare enquiries please contact the office 

on: 3208 0463. 

TAKE A QUIET MOMENT 

TO REFLECT...... 
John Henry Newman (1801 -1890) wrote 

“God has created me to do for him some 

definite service: he has committed some work to me 

which he has not committed to any other. I have my 

mission – I may never know it in this life, but I shall 

be told it in the next. I am a link in a chain, a bond of 

connection between persons. He has not created me for 

nothing. Therefore, I will trust him. Whatever, 

wherever I am. I am valued and cannot be thrown 

away”. 

Do you trust in God and in his call and purpose for 

your life?  

CARE AND CONCERN 

If you are aware of a sick parishioner who may  

appreciate a visit or a meal or requires  

transport to medical appointments. 

Please contact the Parish Office so a member of our  

Care and Concern or Pastoral Council can respond. 

Children's Liturgy takes  place during the 

Sunday 8.30am Mass. Upcoming Dates are:         

September 11th; October 16th & 30th; 

November 13th & 27th; December 4th.  

We can use your postage stamps 

from your mail 
The Salesian Missions use the old stamps that are 

passed on to them to raise funds.  This goes towards Salesian  

Education and relief work in developing nations. Yes, the Post 

man does not have to stop by often, but on that rare occasion he 

does, and on that envelope, if there is a stamp, can you please 

pass this on to us, instead of throwing it in the bin?  A small    

gesture, lending a big helping hand.  We have placed a collection 

box for stamps in the parish office.  

http://www.bne.catholic.net.au
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiKzrWfpbDMAhXGj5QKHZS1AfYQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fstjameswilkinsburg.org%2Fliturgies-sacraments%2Fliturgical-ministries-schedules%2Fchildrens-liturgy-leaders%2F

